#¥%2 RECEIVED

APR 2 0 2015

PLANMING DEPARTMENT

April 20, 2015

Mr. Matt Steer
Senior Planner
City of Coppell
265 E. Parkway Blvd.
Coppell, Texas 75019

RE: PD-250R20-H, Old Town Addition (Main St), PH llI

Dear Mr. Steer:

As required by the zoning ordinance, we wish to appeal the decision of the Planning &
Zoning Commission.

We appreciate your presentation at the meeting; could you please send us the plans
prepared by staff showing the other options for the site? | believe one included a
commercial building adjacent to the driveway.

Sincerely yours,

SRS

Greg Yan'cey

Main Street Coppell, LP
(214) 215-9400
gregyancey@verizon.net




